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COMPLETION OF SHARE CONSOLIDATION 

i-Global Holdings Limited (“IGH” or the "Company”) announces that following Shareholder Approval at 
the Annual General Meeting (AGM) on Wednesday, 31 May 2023, the ten (10) to one (1) Share 
Consolidation is now complete. 

In accordance with the terms of the resolution approved at the AGM, where the consolidation resulted 
in a fraction of a Share being held, the Company rounded that fraction down to the nearest whole Share. 
Due to this rounding, the total number of fully paid ordinary shares post consolidation is 7,457,696 rather 
than 7,457,700 as previously disclosed. 

New holding statements will be dispatched to shareholders on a post consolidation basis today, 
Wednesday, 21 June 2023. 

 

For further information please contact: 

Nova Taylor  
Company Secretary  
i-Global Holdings Limited   
T: 03 8678 4091  

Level 6, 505 Little Collins 
St, Melbourne VIC 3000 

Telephone 03 8678 4091 
Facsimile 03 8678 1747 

 
ABN  28 611 470 010 

 


